Hello,
Welcome to Kindergarten at Northeastern School.  I am very excited to have you at our school.  Class lists will be posted on the front doors of the building on August 31st.  I am planning two very important events to help start the school year off in a positive way.  Please mark your calendars for the following dates and plan to attend.


I have planned a Meet the Teacher Day for the children.  Please come to school on Tuesday, August 30th to meet me and visit the classroom.   Families can visit from 2-3pm or 5-6pm.  I will be at meetings in between, so please do not visit from  3-5pm.  Thanks!

On Wednesday, August 31st, a Parent Information Meeting will be held at 6:30 or 7:00 in the cafeteria for all Kindergarten parents.  Information will be given and questions will be answered.  Please join us for this event to help the start of the school go smoothly for all.

  
If you should receive a postcard from the school, please keep in mind that it only pertains to 1st-5th graders not Kindergarten students, as our Meet the Teacher Day is different.  
See you soon,

Mrs. Stanton
PS…I have included a supply list.  Items may be brought to the Meet the Teacher Day or the first day of school.
